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July 1st, 2010

Honorable Kevin Ambler
400 North Tampa Street
Suite #1100

Tampa, Florida 33602

Dear State Senator Kevin Ambler:

The West Central Florida Police Benevolent Association, Inc. is proud to inform you of
our endorsement of your candidacy for State Senator.

Our endorsement carries with it our permission for you to use the Association's name,
should you wish.

We will ask our members, their families and friends and all citizens in the district who
respect the strong and efficient enforcement of our laws, to cast their ballots in support
of Kevin Ambler.

Respectfully,

Nick Marolda

President, West Central Florida PBA



